
 

 

 
 
 
  

Wednesday 4th January 2023
Dear Parents, 

Our Christian Value this half term is: 
Perseverance 

On the journey of life, God  gives us the strength not to give up. 
He stays alongside us  as our friends. 

We welcome everyone in to our school and want them to feel at home. 
In the bible St Paul write ‘I can do all things through Him who strengthens me.’ 

God wants us to encourage  others to keep going to achieve their goals. 

Bible Verse 
In our prayers, we can ask God to help us if we feel worried about facing a new challenge.  

Hebrews 12 1-2 

 
We would like to wish all our families a very Happy 
New Year. It was lovely welcoming our children back 
into school this morning and hear all about their 
Christmas adventures. We were sorry to hear some of 
our families had suffered from illnesses this holiday. 
Government guidelines recommend children are not 
brought into school if they have a temperature. We 
will continue to take children’s temperatures when 
necessary. 
Although the Spring Term is shorter, we are going to 
be very busy again! Your children have lots to look 
forward to this term. We will continue to celebrate 
our children and their learning every week on our 
newsletter but please also follow our Face book page 
for exciting updates: 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=10008703
8689973  
Teachers will continue to keep you informed daily 
about class learning and events via Dojo. Please 
contact your class teacher should you have any 
questions or concerns, they will reply to you ASAP. 
You will also receive an invitation to our Celebration 
Assembly on Fridays at 9am, (if your child is a Star Of 
The Week) via Dojo.  
 
 

Please Remember: 
 Please be in school on time 

by 8.50am. 
 PE Kits need to stay in school. 
 Make sure your child’s 

uniform is labelled. 
 Long hair must be tied back. 

 No earrings cannot be worn in school. 

 
Starting next Week: 

Musical Theatre After School 
Club. (EDU BOX) 
Monday 9th January 2023. Parents 
should have received a welcome 
email and invoice from EDU BOX. 

If you have any questions please contact: 
office@educationbox.co  

 

 
Individual/group lessons in school. (KTB MUSIC) 
LIMITED PLACES STILL AVAILABLE 
Kate provides 1.1 lessons in school on a Wednesday 
afternoon. Some children are now learning to play the 
piano, drums or flute but other instruments are 

available. Please contact KTB directly to arrange 

your child’s tuition via email:   

ktbmusic@live.co.uk  
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Online Safety: Parents will receive our monthly 

online newsletter via Parent Pay. Please make sure we 
have your current email address to keep you updated. 
Please discuss with your children at home, we will also 
look at them in school when appropriate. 

   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for continued support. 
We hope it keeps you up to date with everything 

going on at Hoole St Michael.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates for your diary! 
Thursday 5th January: 

 Tots on Tyres-EYFS 

 Scoot Safe-Y2/3 
Friday 6th January: 

 TASA Swimming Gala-Y5/6 
Monday 9th January: 

 Musical Theatre Club starts 
Thursday 12th January: 

 Bike Fix-Y5/6 

 Tots on Tyres-EYFS 
Friday 13th January: 

 Dr Bike-Y5/6 

 Tots on Tyres-EYFS 
Thursday 19th January: 

 Archdeacon David Picken visits 
Tuesday 24th January: 

 TASA Multiskills-Y1/2 

 Dance From The Heart-Y5/6 
Wednesday 25th January: 

 Juliet Clark, (Cyber Protect/Prevent Officer) 
visiting Y5/6 

Monday 30th January: 

 Mrs Cookson takes over as Headteacher. 

 Mrs Horn starts full time. 

 Mrs Lever covering PPA and Y5/6 
Tuesday 1st February: 

 Wow Watch Wednesday-Enterprise Class. 
Everyone welcome. 

Monday 6th February: 

 Bikesability-Y6 
Friday 10th February: 

 Bikesability-Y6 

 Safer Internet Day 

 TASA Mini Tennis-Y3/4 

 School Closes for half term 
 
 

 

Important dates for your diary! 
Monday 20th February: 

 School opens 

 Multi Faith Week. KS1-Judaism KS2-
Buddhism 

Monday 27th February: 

 Fair-trade Fortnight 
Tuesday 28th February: 

 TASA Athletics-Y1/2 
Thursday 2nd March: 

 World Book Day 
Tuesday 7th March: 

 TASA Muddy Woody-Y5/6 
Wednesday 15th March: 

 Wow Watch Wednesday-Atlantis Class. 
Everyone welcome. 

Tuesday 21st March: 

 TASA Tag Rugby-Y3/4 
Wednesday 29th March: 

 TASA Scavenger Hunt-Y1/2 

 Enterprise Easter Production at 5pm 
Thursday 30th March: 

 TARDiS Performing Arts Festival at 6pm. 
Friday 31st March 

 School Closes for Easter 

 ASC Closes at 4.15pm 
 

REMEMBER TO PUT THESE DATES IN YOUR DIARY. 
PLEASE NOTE: MORE DATES WILL BE ADDED. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


